
30 July 2020 

MS. AURORA C. IGNACIO 
President and CEO (PCEO) 
SOCIAL SECURITY SYSTEM (SSS) 
SSS Building East Avenue, Diliman 
Quezon City 

RE : REQUEST FOR ANOTHER EXTENSION TO SUBMIT
2019 INTERIM PES FORM 

Dear PCEO Ignacio, 

This refers to your letter dated 28 July 20201 requesting for another extension until 
the last working day of August 2020 to submit the 2019 Interim PES Form. The request 
was made considering that the SSS’ 2019 Financial Statement is yet to be approved by 
the Social Security Commission. 

Foregoing considered, the Governance Commission hereby APPROVES the request 
to submit the 2019 Interim PES Form until 31 August 2020. 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION AND COMPLIANCE. 

Very truly yours, 

SAMUEL G. DAGPIN, JR. 
Chairman 

MICHAEL P. CLORIBEL 
Commissioner 

MARITES C. DORAL 
Commissioner 

1 Officially received by the Governance Commission on 30 July 2020. 
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